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Dear Sir,

Thank you very much for sending me a free copy of the last Bulletin, with my article and
Dr. Cotter’s in it.

I'would be very interested to hear of my comments on the Bahrain Primary Care situation resulting
from the articles — whether people agree or disagree with what I have said : especially what they
thought of my section on “‘Possible approaches”. Dr. Cotters “Preface” should have been printed
before my writing — if it was a Preface : otherwise it should have been headed ““Reply to.” or
“Remarks on....” I'see his points, but if studied carefully I think they are already covered in my article.
Actually both processes need to go on at the same time (a) Raising of M.O.’s standards of practice by
vocational training which Dr. Cotter is doing excellently — you could not have anyone better (b)
Relieving the burden of ““Trivialities” by the means I have suggested. My latest B.M.J (3rd May page
1140) shows a similar concern for the situation in U.K.!

Are you coming to London this summer? If so tell me when, and come and visit us : only 13 miles
from Picadilly circus !

Yours sincerly

Dr & Mrs. A L Fawdry
Paphos Cottage
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